
 

TOWNSHIP OF HADLEY 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED 2024-2025 BUDGET 

 
 The Hadley Township board will hold a public hearing on the proposed township 

budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025.  The meeting will be held at the Hadley Township 

Office, 4293 Pratt Rd, Metamora on June 11, 2024 at 6:45 pm. 

 
*The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 

budget will be a subject of this hearing. 

 

   A copy of the proposed 2024-2025 budget is available for public inspection 

during normal business hours at the Hadley Township offices. 

  

 

 
Cynthia Daly 

Hadley Township Clerk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


